February 22, 2023

Superintendent Tammi and the South Koochiching County School Board;

This letter is to inform you that I will not be renewing my contract as principal with Indus School. I am making this decision based on several factors, with the main reason being that I need to be closer to my son who attends school in Bemidji.

I would like to thank you for the opportunity to work in this district. I value all of the knowledge and experience I have gained working with the Indus School community. I wish you all the best of luck and hope you continue to do amazing things for our students.

Sincerely,

Betsy Gerard